
 

 

Reducing Parental Conflict in the Interest of 

Improved Outcomes for Children and Families 

Training 
Overview 

This training is for all agencies with little to no knowledge or training in 

reducing parental conflict. It is an opportunity to find out more about this 

important offer.   

 

The course is open to anyone who influences practice or has contact with 

families. Conflict is often present alongside other issues such as financial and 

housing worries. Research shows that understanding this and catching it early 

can make a real difference to a child. 

 

For those of you who work directly with families the course will show you tools 

and approaches you can use with the family.  For those of you who may 

identify a need and then refer on, the course will cover this, so you know 

where to go help.  

 

Course aims: 

• Provide the context as to why Parental Conflict is important 

• Examine the difference between domestic abuse and parental conflict 

• How to initiate conversations 

• Show the Greater Manchester Relationships Toolkit  

 

There will be a mixture of online sessions and face to face sessions 

 

The virtual training sessions will be delivered in 2 parts and delegates are 

expected to attend both.   

 

The face-to-face course will be delivered over 1 day and venue details will be 

circulated following the closing date for nominations  

 

 

 



Face to face course dates 

 
Date Time 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 
 

9.30am – 4.30pm 

Thursday 5th December 2024 
 

9.30am – 4.30pm 

 

Virtual session dates 

 
To apply for a place please email Debbie.hulme@salford.gov.uk with the 
following information: 
 

• Virtual or face to face 

• Preferred date 

• Name of delegate 

• Job title 

• Agency 

• Team based with 

• Full address where based  

• Email address 

• Name of manager 

• Manager’s email address 
 
Places are not guaranteed this will depend on the number of applications 
received and to ensure multi-agency representation. 
 
Confirmation that a place has been allocated will be circulated approximately 4 
weeks before each session. 
 
CHARGING POLICY 

The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy.  Agencies will 

be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at least 

10 working days before the session.  This includes participants who arrive late 

and are not admitted by the trainers as they have missed a section of the 

course or participants who on the day inform the trainers they need to leave 

early.  The charge will be £50.  

Session 1 Time Session 2 Time 

Monday 9th September 2024 9.30am – 12 noon Tuesday 10th September 
2024 

 

9.30am – 12 noon 

Thursday 6th March 2025 9.30am – 12 noon Friday 7th March 2025 9.30am – 12 noon 
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